
Learning this half term:- 

 

This half term we will be learning all 
about:- 

  

JACK AND THE BEAN-

STALK 

We will continuing 
our exploration of 

Fairy tales by fo-
cusing on the story 

of Jack and the 
Beanstalk. This will include growing 

our own beanstalks, re-telling the sto-
ry in a farm themed Small world and 

writing the story using the language 
of narrative.  

We will also be talking about the char-
acters, objects and settings in stories 
in preparation for writing our very own 

story, complete with a problem and a 
solution. 

 

READ WRITE INC  

We will continue to 
learn alternative 

ways to make various 
sounds, focusing in 

on positioning letters 
correctly on the line.  

The children will continue to bring 
reading books home on a Monday and 

Thursday—your positive comments 

about how well they are reading are 
great to hear! 

 

MATHEMATICS 

We will be learning to estimate and 
check by counting. We will look at dou-

bling and halving and continue to 
practice counting in 10s, 5s and 2s.  
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Important Dates 

Sports week—

Monday 25th to 
Thursday 28th 

June, with Sports 
day on Friday 

29th June. Get in 

training for the 
Parents race! 

(More details to 

follow) 

Wednesday 11th 

July— Tapestry 
accounts frozen. 

Last day of add-

ing observations 
for end of term 

review. 

Thursday 19th  

July—Class swap 

morning and ‘Meet 
the Teacher’ meet-

ing at 3:30pm 

Friday 20th July—

Parents Open    

afternoon at 
3:00pm. Come and 

look through your 

child’s work with 

them. 

Thursday 26th  
July— End of term 

service in St 

John’s church 
and last day of 

term!! 

More dates and 

details to follow.. 


